DRG-4,566

February 11, 1975

Hr. Paul F. Therlow 122 Albo Street Portland, Maine 04103

Re: 122 Alba Street, Partland, Heine 179-G-19 Beering Contor 3

Dear Mr. Thurlow:

Your property has been surveyed by the Fortland Housing Inspection Division, Health Department, and has mot Minimum Code Standards. Congressistions are extended to you for the (Noneval condition of your property. Good maintenance is the book way to preserve the useful life of your property and neighborhood.

in order to aid in the preservation of Portland's existing housing inventory. It shall be the palicy of this department to image? each residential building at least once every five years. Although a property is subject to re-inspection at any time during the sold five year paried, the most regular inspection of this property is scheduled for 1931.

If we can be of further halp, please feel free to call on us.

Sincerely yours. David G. Bittenbander Habith Director

Lyle 5, Hoyes Chief of Housing Impactions

inspector,

LON: FT